
 

  

 

PARKS & TRAILS ALERT 
 

 
February 26, 2024 

      
Top Bridge Regional Trail Suspension Bridge Closure – March 4 to 7 

 
The Top Bridge Regional Trail suspension bridge will be temporarily closed for preventative maintenance 
work from March 4 – 7, 2024. Work will include cable tightening to reduce sag, bolt tightening and hardware 
painting to prevent rust and corrosion. During the temporary suspension bridge closure, Englishman River 
Regional Park can be accessed via Allsbrook Road and Top Bridge Community Park via Chattell Road.  
 
For your safety, do not use the bridge during the closure, remain alert to bridge maintenance activities and 
obey all posted signage when using the park. 
 

 
 
For more information, please contact: 

 Parks Services  
 Regional District of Nanaimo 
  1-888-828-2069 
  rdnparks@rdn.bc.ca 
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